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From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 22 April 2021 5:23 pm
To:
Subject: The Hood – Important concert updates inside! 🎸

History will be made this weekend! 

This Saturday 24 April, Eden Park will deliver its first-ever concert. 
Homegrown heroes SIX60 will take to the stage and the set times have now 
been announced. 

4.00pm Gates Open 
4.30pm Maimoa 
4.55pm JessB 
5.35pm Troy Kingi and The Clutch 
6.20pm Sir Dave Dobbyn 
7.20pm Drax Project 
8.30pm SIX60 
10.30pm Show End 

There are still a limited number of tickets available via Ticketmaster. As 
always, we appreciate your support and hope to see you here to 
#LetTheMusicPlay! 

Further details can be found on our website and full event information here. 

Traffic management for the concert 

Road closures similar to those seen at an All Blacks test match will be in 
place – the Traffic Management Plan can be found here. 

The Resident Only Parking Scheme will be in operation from 1.30pm - 
midnight. Parking in this area will be permitted for vehicles displaying a valid 
Eden Park Parking Permit or Temporary Parking Permit. If you need a 
temporary parking permit, these are still available for collection tomorrow 
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from Entry G Reception, between 8.00am-5.00pm. You must bring evidence 
of address dated within the last two months. 
  
Drop off and pick up points for taxis, rideshares and cars outside the road 
closure areas are shown on this map. For more information about parking 
restrictions, please contact Auckland Transport on (09) 355 3553. 
  
Assistance 

 
If you require assistance during the event, please call our 24-hour hotline on 
(09) 815 4820. This will connect to our Venue Operations Centre, who will be 
able to assist with your query. You can also email us for less urgent enquiries 
on info@edenpark.co.nz 
 
Post-event feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and will help shape future events at Eden 
Park. Following this weekend’s event, you’ll have an opportunity to let us 
know about your experience of the concert. 
  
Anzac Day 
 
On Sunday, local resident Andrew McDowall will help us honour our ANZACs 
once again with a lone performance of The Last Post on his WWII-era bugle. 
The ETFE will be lit red in the morning and again in the evening. We hope 
you enjoy at home! You can hear Andrew’s performance from last year here.  
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